Streets of Light Bolton 2020
A community Christmas celebration, brought to you by the churches of Bolton.

We are inviting local people to decorate one or more of the windows in their home, business or school and then leave the lights on and curtains open from 4pm till 9pm each day from Sunday 13th – Sunday 20th December. 

The design can be anything you like, you just have to include one or more of the key words: Light, Hope, Love. 

Cut paper and shapes and light up your window! Use this form to let us know that you plan to take part so that we can include you on the online map, which will be shared through our Facebook page and Website so that you can explore the Streets of Light in Bolton. (home addresses will be street name only for data protection). 

If you have any questions please get in touch: office@stcuthberts.org.uk 

Follow the map and enjoy the view. Step into hope and a sense of community. What will you see? What will you make? Let our streets become the Streets of Light.

1.Is the address where you are planning to light up a window a home or a business/school? (if you are planning to decorate windows in more than one place please complete the form for each address)

Home address/Business/school/other public building – please indicate

2.Please give the address where people will be able to see your Streets of Light window. For home addresses please only give your street name. 




(By entering this information you are agreeing to us sharing the location you give on an online map to show where Streets of Light windows can be seen).


Please return the completed form to:
office@stcuthberts.org.uk
